


 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

Nobles and Ladies

Greetings from Ill Sir Al Barry and Lady Jackie.

Dates to remember: October 14th is Western Night at the Temple. October 31st a new 
shrine hospital opens in Las Vegas.

Cake sales are in full swing, help when you can.

Elections are coming up soon. Think about helping out, there is always room for one more 
with fresh ideas.

Hope to see you at the next meeting.

Aye Noble Ambassador
Sean Cook

The Chaplain’s Corner
In this season as we give thanks for the many blessings received, we should also be thankful 
for the blessings and gifts we can give.

Lord, make me an instrument of thy peace.
Where there is hatred, let me sow love,

 where there is injury, pardon;
where there is doubt, faith;

 where there is despair, hope;
where there is darkness, light;

and where there is sadness, joy;
Devine Master, grant that I may not so much

seek to be consoled as to console;
to be understood as to understand;

to be loved as to love;
For it is in giving that we receive,

It is in forgiving that we are forgiven,
 And it is in dying that we are born to eternal life.

 Prayer of St. Francis
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COMMITTEES

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

SICK AND VISITING

Lady Sue ROBB in Lindsay Hospital for cancer treatment.

Directory Update

Noble Wayne ROSE – new address: 2254 Duck Lk Rd., Minden, 
ON.  K0M 2K0
Noble John DEAK – new e-mail: john.a.deak2013@gmail.com
(delete: jadenterprises@sympatico.ca)



Pictured here are two of our Shrine Ladies 
Jean Burke on the left,  and Debbie Mueller on 
the right with Noble President, John Deak. 
The ladies made a donation of $710.00  to our 
Club, for the Shrine Hospital in Montreal.  
These funds were made available from a bake 
sale that the Ladies of Algonquin Shrine Club 
held this past summer.  Great job Ladies, 

At our September meeting our speaker was  
Constable Tim Negus, who is the Community 
Safety Officer for the Minden Detachment of 
the OPP.   Tim is also a past master of 
Beaverton Lodge.
Tim spoke regarding fraud and the many ways 
that it can affect us all, and offered tips to 
protect ourselves from it.
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